
The	Live	Oaks	Garden	Club	was	pleased	to	present	a	check	to	the	Brunswick	Urban	Redevelopment	
Agency	as	a	contribution	towards	irrigation	for	the	newly	planted	live	oak	trees	in	the	Mary	Ross	
Waterfront	Park.	Located	on	the	East	River	in	Historic	Downtown	Brunswick,	the	Mary	Ross	Waterfront	
Park	features	The	Liberty	Ship	Memorial	Plaza,	where	you	can	view	a	scale	model	of	a	Liberty	Ship,	
similar	to	those	built	in	Brunswick’s	shipyards	during	World	War	II.	Other	attractions	include	an	outdoor	
musical	playscape,	staged	pavilion	and	farmers	market.	
	
The	Live	Oaks	Garden	Club,	a	non-profit	educational	corporation,	was	established	in	1997	to	support	
beautification	projects	in	Glynn	County.	The	Club	maintains	the	butterfly	garden	in	Demere	Park,	
provided	funds	for	the	new	plantings	at	Jekyll	Square	in	Brunswick,	has	contributed	to	the	St.	Simons	
Land	Trust	for	ongoing	conservation	efforts,	and	has	supported	many	other	beautification	projects	over	
the	years	including	the	John	Gilbert	Nature	Trail,	the	landscaping	for	the	Frederica/Demere	roundabout,	
and	live	oak	trees	along	Demere	Rd.		
	
The	Brunswick	Urban	Redevelopment	Agency	was	established	in	2013	as	the	primary	development	
entity	for	master	planning	and	developing	priority	projects	in	the	Brunswick	Urban	Redevelopment	Plan.	
These	projects	include	the	redevelopment	of	Mary	Ross	Waterfront	Park.	
	
Pictured	below	are	several	of	the	live	oaks	and	a	photo	of	Mathew	Hill,	URA	Secretary,	Connie	Shelnutt,	
President,	LOGC,	and	Sydney	Pool,	V.	P.	LOGC	
	
	

	
	


